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Book Grant Awardee Letter

From Natasha Shull <natasha.shull@charlieskids.org>
Date Wed 4/2/2025 2:06 PM
To Callista S. Stone-Miller <csmiller@dekalbcountyga.gov>

Hi DeKalb County Human Services!
 
Thank you for applying to the Charlie’s Kids book donation program.  We carefully reviewed your
application & are pleased to tell you that DeKalb County Human Services has been accepted as one of
the recipients of our book donation awards this year!
 
We would like to donate 12 case(s) of English and 4 case(s) of Spanish books to assist in your safe
sleep efforts.
 
Your books will ship in April to:
Callista Miller at 30 Warren St Atlanta, GA 30317 US
 
If you have any questions or changes to your shipping address, please email me: Natasha Shull at
natasha.shull@charlieskids.org.
 
You will receive a UPS email notification when your books ship.  These books are for educational and
advocacy purposes only. You may not resell these books.

We’d love to hear how the books are making a difference in your organization. Please share pictures
and testimonials, and tag Charlie’s Kids in any related social media posts. If you're interested in being
featured in our upcoming newsletters, let us know!

We’ve also added a QR code to the front of the book linking to our animated safe sleep videos - great
resources for your safe sleep program.

You can access these free downloadable digital safe sleep videos and flyers on our website anytime!  
Videos - https://www.charlieskids.org/videos
Flyers - https://www.charlieskids.org/resources.
 
Another great resource we have is Charlie’s story: https://vimeo.com/909085989.  We know reaching
people emotionally and empathetically inspires them to change their behaviors and practice safe sleep.  
We encourage you to share Charlie’s story!
 
Safe sleep education is so important, and we value your commitment to making it a priority!
 
 
All the Best,
The Charlie’s Kids Team
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